	Minute of Meeting of Colintraive and Glendaruel Development Trust Board Monday 20th August 2012; 18.00; Colintraive Hall

	Present:
	Charles Dixon-Spain (CDS); Sandra Wilson (SW); Alex McNaughton (AMcN); Jim McLuckie (JMcL); ); Colin Boyd (CB)
	

	In attendance:
	Rhona Sutherland (RS); Sara McLean (SM)
	

	Apologies:
	Sadie Dixon-Spain (SDS)
	

	Previous minutes:
	Minute of the July meeting was proposed by AMcN and seconded by JMcL. 
	CDS

	Accounts:


	Current balance was £6262. RS reported a funding issue relating to the relative contributions of LEADER and WFT; CDS to attend WFT meeting on 29.08.12.

Electronic payments were authorised by CDS and JMcL..  . 


	

	
	
	

	Matters arising:
	Warmer Colglen

SMcL reported that the Colintraive Hall project funding applications to LEADER and WFT were progressing. Home Energy checks were on-going, with follow-up in progress. An interactive “Preparing for Winter” event had been planned for 01.09.12 in Glendaruel Hall and an estimate had been sought for catering. 

SMcL had attended a worthwhile training event in Maryhill resulting in increased confidence about project reporting.
Although funding applications for Glendaruel Hall were underway, there were clashing timescales for LEADER and Lottery Community Spaces Fund.
SMcL left the meeting after presenting her report.

	

	
	Colintraive Path/Shop/ Parking 
RS presented the architect’s plans; costings for the work were now required.

RS, JMcL and CDS had met with the owner of the Colintraive Hotel to discuss the DT’s plans.

The cost of the footpath building materials was awaited from Bute Estates.
	

	
	Stronafian Forest  
There had been no further progress on the legal costs due to FC staff absence; RS to make enquiries. RS had completed the Community Land Fund application and had sent it to HIE for comment. She had also applied to Garfield Weston and to Foyle Foundation for funds to meet the shortfall; these applications can have a 4 month timescale.

	RS


	
	Glendaruel Hall and Glen Focus Group

CDS hoped that the Glen Focus Group conclusion would be completed in September.

	CDS

	
	Kilmodan School

There had been no further news.

	

	
	Cowal Way

JMcL reported that the CWC had advertised Cowalfest in the Sunday Herald and had commissioned signposts and way-markers. RS had not yet discussed the management of CW funds with the accountant. A meeting would be arranged for October. 

A discussion of the development of the old road in Glendaruel as a walking route was discussed.


	

	Wind farms


	The proposed wind farm developments for the area were discussed.


	

	Recruitment


	JMcL had approached Jim Wilson, who had agreed to join the board; RS would write to JW in the following week.

The continuing need to recruit a board member with financial expertise was discussed.


	RS

	Colintraive Fete


	CB,SW and JMcL reported that feedback from visitors to the DT stand was generally positive, particularly in relation to raising the forest purchase funding deficit. CB suggested that more effort should be invested in communicating the benefits of the forest purchase.
	

	Correspondence


	There had been no correspondence.
	

	AOCB

	JMcL (in his CW role), had received an invitation to participate in the National Park Community Partnership. RS would investigate.
CDS raised the continuing issue of community access to broadband.
	RS


	
	
	

	Future Meetings:


	 The next meeting was arranged for Sunday 23rd September 2012 in Glendaruel Hall at 14.00.


	

	
	The meeting ended at 20.10
	

	
	
	

	
	
	

	
	
	

	ADOPTION:    
	Proposed:
 Colin Boyd
                             
	

	
	Seconded:
Alex McNaughton

	

	
	SIGNED:  
Charles Dixon-Spain
       
	

	
	Chairman:
 Charles Dixon-Spain
 
	

	
	DATE:  23 September  2012       

	


